From: Finance - Winfarthing All Saints

Sent:21 Oct 2021 03:57:33

To:Lisa.Griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk,

**Subject:**RE: Tree Works Application 2021/2280 - All Saints Church Of England Voluntary Aided Primary School, Diss Road, Winfarthing

Attachments: image001.jpg, image002.jpg, image003.jpg, image004.jpg, image006.jpg, image007.jpg, trees.jpg,

Hi Lisa

Sorry for the delay,

Locations attached, we're looking for the new crown to be raised from 2 meters up to a new starting height of approx. 3 meters

Kind regards

Mark

Mark Macullum School Business Manager The Saints Federation All Saints Primary School 01379 642767

**From:** Lisa Griffin <Lisa.Griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 18 October 2021 15:22

To: Finance - Winfarthing All Saints

Subject: Tree Works Application 2021/2280 - All Saints Church Of England Voluntary Aided Primary School, Diss Road, Winfarthing

Dear Mark

Thank you for the above application we received on 14 October 2021.

Please confirm the location of the two Maple trees which are due to have a crown raise carried out, labelling T1 and T2 – please also provide the approximate height measurement in metres, from ground level to the first branch of each tree after work has been done.

However, if they are outside the area marked "BLUE†then an application is not required.



## Lisa Griffin

**Business Support Officer: Technical** 

t 01508 533655 e lisa.griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

## One Team











This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.